
VILLAGE HALL IS CLOSED TO THE PUBLIC DUE TO 
THE RISE IN COVID-19. 

 

Any documents or plans you have, please put them through the mail slot. 
 

If you need to speak to someone, call the office at 516-295-1400 or 
email:  

HNvillagehall@optimum.net 
 

If you need to speak to someone in person, call to make an appointment 
and always wear a mask while in Village Hall. 

 

Everyone stay safe and Happy Holidays! 

- Village Hall Staff 
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